
Auto Insurance Policy Transfer Update 

Dear [Policyholder's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the recent updates 

regarding your auto insurance policy transfer. 

As of [Date], your auto insurance policy has been successfully transferred to [New Insurance 

Company Name]. Your new policy number is [New Policy Number]. Please review the enclosed 

documents for details about your coverage, premium amounts, and payment options. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 

customer service team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name]. We appreciate your continued trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Company Name]  

[Company Address]  

[Company Phone Number]  

[Company Email] 


